
We have recently         

revamped our Facebook 

layout!  

Please make sure to stop 

by and visit and “like” 

your individual  center to 

continue to see all the 

awesome things your    

Little Jewels are up to!  

Thanks! 

 

Thank you to all that participated in our Donnie B’s Fundraiser.  

With your help we were able to raise over $1475 for                         

St Jude  Children’s Hospital! 

 

 

 

Staff In Service Day 

Thank you to all of the families for supporting our 

decision to close the center on Friday,               

October 2nd. 

 We, at Little Jewels, think it is vital to ensure that 

our teachers are continually expanding their 

knowledge in the field of Early Education.  

Throughout the day over 90 staff members were 

able to learn more about special needs,            

multicultural holidays, gross motor activities and 

teachable moments. Thanks so much to our     

partners in learning that day : Developing Melodies 

and Kankakee Community College. 

 

Little Jewels Face Mask are now 

available for purchase at each     

location for $3 each.                   

See your front desk for details!  



Keera K. 11/3 

Macy F. 11/3 

Ms. Kerigan V.  11/3 

Amelia S. 11/4 

Erica B. 11/4 

Arthur C. 11/8 

Serenity T. 11/8 

Finn S. 11/12 

Ms. Mary Kate C. 

11/13 

Ms. Nicole P.  11/13 

Ms. Genesis S. 11/13 

Reagan T. 11/14 

Alyssa K. 11/16 

Ms. Brynn G. 11/16 

Ms. Karen C. 11/18 

 

 

Laugh out Loud 

Why did they let the turkey join 

the band?  

Answer: Because he had drumsticks! 

Together We Grow… 

One Jewel at a Time 

Hadley V. 11/19 

Ms. Hannah H. 11/19 

Sammuel M. 11/20 

Kelsey W. 11/20 

Xavier T. 11/22 

Aiden S. 11/24 

Ms. Lilly R. 11/24 

Mackenzie K. 11/25 

Madison K. 11/25 

Arabella G. 11/25 

Hudson B. 11/29 

Haylie S. 11/30 

Little Jewels Staff Anniversaries 
     

1 year 

Natalee K. at Evergreen 

 

3 years 

Mr. Mike at Evergreen 

 

4 years 

Ms. Chelsea S. at Oakland 

 

8 years 

Ms. Lisette  at  Evergreen 

 

11 years 

Ms. Katie S. 

 

13 Years 

Ms. Karen C. at Oakland and 

Treasures 

Happy Birthday  

to our  

Little Jewels! 

 

Holiday Parties will be held in 

the classrooms on      

Wednesday, December 23rd, 

2020.   

Please see your child’s   

teacher for classroom details!  

Happy November! 

Here are some books about         

Thankfulness and Gratitude to share 

with your Little Jewels this month! 


